
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Catharine Young

Pearson Contract Rejection A Win for
New York's Students

Catharine Young

July 9, 2015

ISSUE:
Education

Statement from Senator Catharine Young (R,C,I- Olean):

 

“Parents, students, and teachers across New York State are cheering because of the
Pearson contract rejection. The out-of-touch testing materials prepared by Pearson
were a big factor in the flawed implementation of Common Core in New York State.

 

“The Senate successfully pushed for Common Core changes at the end of session.
Testing is reduced and a content review committee will review exam questions to
make sure they are age appropriate. The gag order on teachers regarding test
questions has been lifted. Teacher evaluation scores will more accurately reflect
students’ understanding of materials, as they take into account individual
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characteristics. Our changes will ensure that every student can achieve a bright,
successful and rewarding future.”

 


